
 

Executive Headteacher   Associate Headteacher 
Dame Alice Hudson   Mr Mark Bedford 

   
Ealing Fields High School 
Little Ealing Lane  |  Ealing  |  London  |  W5 4EJ  |  t: (0)20 3711 0022 
e: office@ealingfields.org.uk  |  w: www.ealingfields.org.uk 
 
The Twyford Church of England Academies Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England & Wales.  
Registered Number: 07648968 | Registered Office: Twyford C of E High School, Twyford Crescent, Acton, London W3 9PP 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

Re: Year 7 Getting to Know you Day 

 

Every year we are delighted to run the year 7 Getting to Know you Day. For September 2022 we will 
be running this at Longridge Activity Centre in Marlow. The idea of the trip is to allow students from 
different primary schools to get to know each other in an informal and enjoyable setting, as well as 
working on their teamwork and problem solving skills. We will be running this trip for all year 7 
pupils on Tuesday 13th September 2022. The cost of the trip will be confirmed early next academic 
year, but is likely to be around £35. Students who qualify for pupil premium funding will be able to 
use their pupil premium allowance in order to cover this cost. 

Students will need to be at school at 8:15am, in time for an 8:30am departure by coach and will 
return to school at the end of the school day. Students will be allowed to carry their school-
approved phones, in order to notify you when they are nearing school. They will not be allowed a 
smart phone. 

Students will be taking part in some water based events and other outdoor activities and must dress 
accordingly for this. A kit list has been provided. Students will also need to provide their own lunch. 

Please complete the Microsoft form to indicate that your child is interested in attending the trip and 

that they can swim 25m. Longridge Activity Centre 

Please remember that students with medical conditions must be responsible for their own 
medication throughout the trip. If your child does not have their medication with them before 
departing, they will not be permitted to go. 
 
I will have a school mobile phone for the duration of the trip - the number will be provided nearer 
the time. 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Ms Dunford-Jones 
Head of Year 7 
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